
  
 

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, 
DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES 

Dealt with on May 7, 2018 – SPC on Planning, Development and Community Services 
City Council – May 28, 2018 
Files. CK 4225-1, x5520-1 and RS 5520-5 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

Shakespeare on the Saskatchewan – Permanent Festival 
Venue/Amphitheatre Project 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the request by the Shakespeare on the Saskatchewan Festival Inc. to pursue 

plans to fundraise for and construct a permanent festival venue/amphitheatre at the 

current location, be approved, in principle; 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate Memorandum of 

Understanding, based on the details set out in the May 7, 2018 report of the General 

Manager, Community Services Department; and 

3. That His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the 

Memorandum of Understanding under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
At the May 7, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department dated May 7, 2018 was considered. 
 
Your Committee also received a letter from Will Brooks, Artistic Producer, Shakespeare 
Saskatchewan, dated May 4, 2018. 
 
Attachment 
May 7, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department. 
May 4, 2018 Letter from Will Brooks, Artistic Producer, Shakespeare Saskatchewan 


